OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

PATTAMUNDAI COLLEGE, PATTAMUNDAI
No 6‘05/ . Dt ag//o.é;/zdy

NOTICE

College will remain closed on 06.05.2024 to 18.06.2024 on account of
Summer Vaccination. The staff members those who are leaving the
headquarter during the vacation period are instructed to apply for
headquarter leaving permission with valid mobile no / email id for urgent
requirement if any arises during the vacation period.

The college administration can call any employee of the institution for
any emergency case related to administration (Ref : Odisha revised educational
service rule) : c\2M

Principal
Pattamundai College

Copy to : Notice Board/ Guard File / Staff Common Room/Exam Cell / Library/
Establishment Section / Account Section.



